
 
 

Kenai Middle 
School 

NEW  
STUDENT 

REGISTRATION 
If your student is planning on 

attending Kenai Middle School and 
he/she is new to the Kenai Peninsula 
School District, we want to meet you!  

KMS is having new student 
registration Friday, August 6th from 

10am – 4pm!  

Unable to attend Friday? No problem! 
Please call 283-1700 to make an 

appointment.   

You may also click here to register 
online. 

 

Friday, August 6th 
10 am – 4 pm 

 

https://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/students_parents.aspx?id=448

